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2021-22 School Year Mitigations
● Physical distancing at 3 feet 
● At-home COVID-19 symptom monitoring 
● Hand hygiene practices
● Cleaning and disinfecting practices 
● Adequacy of ventilation and filtration systems
● Masks required on buses 
● Contact tracing at 3 feet 
● Data monitoring and case reporting 
● Optional COVID-19 testing
● Share information regarding vaccine opportunities for those eligible 
● Masks in schools (update from 7/14 Board Meeting) 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-b37eRgawhsKTPo4gB4Cz3dPNd6yWYc1IoSK1WKSK6M/edit?usp=sharing


Contact Tracing

Districts 200 works with our local health departments to facilitate 
contact tracing of infectious students, teachers, and staff, and 

consistent implementation regarding isolation of cases and quarantine 
of close contacts. Each building has a team that works collaboratively to 

effectively carry out contact tracing.





Supporting Students in 
Quarantine or Isolation

● Current curriculum and learning activities will be accessible to all 
students.

● Staff will provide instructional supports to their students.
● Students will have the opportunity to maintain connections their 

school.
● Remote learning experiences will maintain classroom learning.

We are in the process of hiring additional staff to offer students 
direct support on a daily basis. 



COVID-19 Testing Option

● District 200 is offering free, optional testing for school district 
students, teachers, and staff members for COVID-19 infection. 

● District 200 has partnered with the University of Illinois/SHIELD 
(“Testing Partner”) to test School District students, teachers, and 
staff members for COVID-19 infection.

● Families were notified of this option on 8/13 and had the 
opportunity to opt-in through 8/17.

● Staff were made aware today (8/18) about the opportunity to 
opt-in to the program as well. 



COVID-19 Dashboard and Notification

● The District will maintain a COVID-19 Dashboard on the District 
website that is separated by school. 

● This dashboard will be updated by end of day each Wednesday with 
the previous week’s data. 

● This public dashboard will serve as the school’s weekly COVID-19 
notification process. 



Proof of COVID-19 Vaccination
● District 200 will collect proof of COVID-19 vaccination from families and 

staff that choose to submit it. 
● Families and staff can voluntarily submit a copy of proof of vaccine to your 

school health office. 
● School nurses will collect proof of vaccine to assist in contact tracing for 

the upcoming school year. 
● At this time, students and staff who have had the vaccine will not be 

required to quarantine if the student is a suspected close contact to a 
positive case.

● District 200 will continue to partner with the DuPage County Health 
Department to promote vaccine opportunities in the area.



Questions?
 

 
 


